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Minutes from departmental forum 
 
 

Time and place: 
Friday the 19th of June 2015 from 10.15 to 11.40 in the IMADA coffee room. 
 

Absent with prior notice: 
Nicolas Alcaraz, Anders Nicolai Knudsen, Henrik Pedersen, Lene Monrad Favrholdt, Francisco Villavicencio, Li 
Su, Christian Kudahl, Fernando Colchero, Daniel Merkle, Morteza Chalabi Hajkarim, Nicky Cordua Mattsson, 
Claudio Pica, Rojin Kianian, Marco Chiarandini, Lena Lykke Jønch-Clausen, Kasper Grud Skat Madsen, Wojciech 
Szymanski, Katrine Louise Stæhr, Rolf Fagerberg, Fabio Vandin, Richard Röttger, Jessica Carter, Linda Ahrenkiel, 
Uffe Haagerup, Joan Boyar, Richa Batra and Eudes Barbosa 
 

Absent without prior notice: 
Andrea Bussone, Bartosz Kwasniewski, Morten Rask Petersen and Christian Wiwie. 
 
 

Ad 1) Short messages by the head of department 
 
Please see attached slides from the meeting. 
 

Ad 2) Follow up discussion on APV 
 
Martin Svensson talked about the changes made since the last APV was completed 2 1/2 years ago.  
 

Ad 3) Mutual Information 
 
No comments to this item. 
 

Ad 4) Information about the Linux environment by IT Service 
 
Representatives from IT Service informed about the Linux support which from now on will be the same as for 
Mac and Windows. The four representatives from IT Service responsible for the Linux environment are: Longina 
Przybyszewska, Tobias Velds Volfing, Erik B. Madsen and Palle E. Nielsen. They are working on integrating the 
Linux system with the AD / user ID and the transfer of the Linux system to NFS4. Information about moving of 
files will be sent around to those affected. The transfer is expected to be completed by 1 July.  
 

Ad 5) Any other business 
 

 Peter Schneider-Kamp (PSK) informed about a meeting he had been to regarding Horizon 2020 and Big 
Data. If anybody should be interested, they can contact PSK for further information. 


